
Parent Advisory Meeting Notes 

April 4, 2019 

 

The Parent Advisory meeting was held on April 4, 2019, with 14 parent representatives in 

attendance. 

 

Elise Shelton, Chief Communications Officer, welcomed the group to the Parent Advisory 

meeting.  

 

Millard House II, Director of Schools 

Discussed the budget process. Informed group that the County Commission is working with 

CMCSS to find a new piece of land to build the next complex. Two pieces are being looked at, 

both between exit 8 and exit 11. Current growth in the middle schools will be addressed by using 

portables. Showed video which explains the process for getting a school built. 

 

Jim Sumrell, Chief Operations Officer 

Discussed the reasoning behind the County Commission not approving the site for the new 

school. There is a construction landfill, which is the basis of the decision. CMCSS disagrees with 

the decision, but must move forward and find an alternate location.  

 

Explained the zoning process and how operations analyzes capacity in a building. Presentation is 

available here: https://portal.cmcss.net/docs.aspx?doc=externalDocument_44.pptx 

 

Phyllis Casebolt, Director of Educator Quality 
Provided information about Teacher Pipelines. Presentation is available here: 

https://portal.cmcss.net/docs.aspx?doc=externalDocument_46.pptx 

 

Kimmie Sucharski, Director of Accountability 

Reviewed assessment updates. Presentation is available here: 

https://portal.cmcss.net/docs.aspx?doc=externalDocument_47.pptx 

 

The meeting notes from each meeting are posted on the CMCSS website under the “Students and 

Parents” tab. 

 

Contact Information: 

Deborah.cummings@cmcss.net 

Angela.huff@cmcss.net 
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